
Date: 8 October 2021 

OUTSTANDING   

ACHIEVEMENT    

GODREVY:   Casey 

FISTRAL:   Arabella 

MOUSEHOLE:  Benji 

TREEN:     Louise 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

This week, birthday wishes go to:  

Rocco W 

Parent Governor - We are delighted to announce that Mrs 

Joanne Moseley has put herself forward as  Governor.  We 

will tell you a bit more about Joanne, and the other gover-

nors, in future newsletters.  

SCHOOL PHOTOS - Photos were taken yesterday 

and proofs sent home.  If you wish to place an or-

der please follow the instructions on the proof 

sheet and send back your order form together 

with payment in the sealed envelope by Wednes-

day, 20 October. 

The photographer will be returning later in the 

summer term to take whole school and class photos. 

Harvest  - Last week’s Harvest delivery to the Church 

 

P E DAYS 

Godrevy - Tuesday 

Fistral - Tuesday 

Mousehole - Wednesday 

Treen - Wednesday 

THANK YOU, DAVID! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Monday, David, our cook spent his last 

day at work here.  We would like to thank  

him for all his hard work whilst with us 

and we wish him well in his new job. 

Cookery Club 

Don’t forget that pupils who attend 

Cookery Club are asked to pay £1 per 

week (or £10 for the term) to cover 

the cost of ingredients.  Please send 

in overdue payments next Monday. 

PUNCTUALITY 

We have noticed that quite a few children are 

arriving late.  Can we remind you that the gate 

opens at 8.45 am and all children are expected 

to be in their class ready for lessons to start at 

9.00 am. 



School Admissions September 2022 

The online application system for places in our Re-

ception class for next September is now live.  A leaf-

let about this was sent home a couple of weeks ago-

to any families that we know have younger children 

at home and can also be obtained from the office.  

Detailed information about the admissions process 

is available online at: 

 www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions  

The deadline for application is 15 January 2022 

SWIMMING 

Swimming will take place during the weeks begin-

ning 22 November for Fistral and 29 November for 

Godrevy.  Pupils will have a swimming session on 

each of the days during the week, travelling to St 

Ives Leisure Centre by minibus or car.  We will send 

home letters giving 

further details imme-

diately after half term. 

Secondary Transfer  

September 2022 

The online application system for 

transferring to secondary school is 

also live and a leaflet about this was 

sent home with Year 6. 

For more information, please visit: 

www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions  

The deadline for applications is 31 

October 2022 

CRICKET - Cornwall Cricket are offering a number of cricket events and training sessions to the women 

& girls of Cornwall!  

October Half Term Holiday Camps (Ages 5-13 Boys and Girls) 
https://cornwallcricket.co.uk/junior-cricket/holiday-camps.html 
 
October Half Term Dynamos Cricket Competition (U11 Girls) 
https://cornwallcricket.co.uk/junior-cricket/holiday-camps.html 
 
Girls' Open Sessions (Ages 8-18 Girls) 
https://cornwallcricket.co.uk/women-and-girls/indoor-cricket/open-sessions.html 
 
Indoor Soft Ball Festivals (U13 Girls and Women) 
https://cornwallcricket.co.uk/women-and-girls/indoor-cricket/soft-ball-cricket-festivals.html 
 
Moonlight Cricket (U13 Girls and Women) 
https://cornwallcricket.co.uk/women-and-girls/indoor-cricket/moonlight-cricket.html 

KIDS ART CLUB -  
St. Ives School of Painting have started their face to face workshops again for children aged 7-12. They are a great oppor-
tunity for local children to get creative on the weekend in their inspiring art studios and be tutored by  professional artists.  
They will run fortnightly in term-time from the 31st October, 10am to 12pm. 
 
This term’s theme is the environment and what we can do to help climate change. Children will get to try out lots of 
different art mediums like painting, collage and printmaking and are guided by artist to make their own masterpieces. 
 
https://www.schoolofpainting.co.uk/young-artists/youth-7-12/ 

CHILD HEALTH BOOKLETS—YEAR 6 AND RECEPTION 

This year there is a digital booklet for which we have already 

emailed a link to parents of Year 6 and Reception children.   It con-

tains many useful links including how to ‘opt out’ of school screen-

ing.  

In case you missed the email, here are the links: 

Reception Year - https://mailchi.mp/18026a07be64/child-health-
programme-health-information-reception-year 
  

Year 6 - https://mailchi.mp/cc99221a9df0/child-health-

programme-health-information-year6 
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